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PIONEERING ADVENTURES 

​​​​​​​​Teamwork Makes the Dream Work
Rose Pioneer Elementary
Michael Beattie, Principal

February 8, 2019
___________________________________________________________

From the Principal’s Office:
Dear Families,

This crazy Michigan weather has been making things very difficult in terms of school closures and parent work schedules. It’s also made it nearly impossible for teachers and students to get into a rhythm at school, which is very important to the continuum of learning.  In short, we all want students in school, every day, and Mr. Roper and other area Superintendents are working very closely with one another and the County Road Commission and to ensure our back roads are taken care of as quickly as possible during adverse weather.  Since we have exceeded the number of days the state allows for “act of God days,” we will need to add days to the June calendar.  More information will be published on that as we head toward April.
 
In addition to Skylert voice calls and emails, social media is a very powerful communication tool at Holly Area Schools.  Please add these to your Twitter feed or Facebook page:
 
Twitter
@RosePioneerEl
@HollySchools
 
Facebook
Rose Pioneer Elementary School
@HollySchoolsK12
 
Using these social media pages in coordination with Skylert will ensure you always have the most up to date information available about Rose Pioneer and the school district.
 
Have a great weekend!
Mr. Beattie
UPCOMING DATES

02/12
Pioneer Parents Meeting 4:00 PM 
02/13
Count Day

02/14  Valentine’s Day Parties

02/15 
 Popcorn Friday

 Box Tops Drawings
02/18
NO SCHOOL Mid-Winter Break

02/19  NO SCHOOL – Staff PD Day

02/21
1st & 2nd Gr Jump Rope for Hearts

02/22
Family Dance 6:00 – 8:00 pm

YOUNG FIVE AND

KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT

March 5 

Patterson Elementary

March 6

Rose Pioneer Elementary

March 7

Davisburg & Holly Elementaries

1:00 – 6:00 pm

Parents may request a packet from the office to complete before attending enrollment at any of the schools. 

Please help us spread the word to your neighbors with young children!

It is important to get all young students enrolled in March.

VALENTINE GRAMS
Student Council will be selling Valentine Grams through February 13th for $.50.  Forms are available in the office or from a student council member.  All proceeds go to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  

WINTER WEATHER
Students need to come prepared for the weather.  Boots, coats, hats, etc. are necessary to wear to school.  Outside recess is held when the temperatures are above 10 degrees, actual or with wind chill.

BOX TOPS
Box Tops clipped from General Mills products are worth $.10 each.  Please continue to save and send to school!  Box tops can be submitted loose, or taped to a collection sheet.  Be sure to include your name for the gift card drawings.  The next drawing for three, $10 Meijer gift cards will be on Friday, February 15th.
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NEWS ABOUT THE YEARBOOK

Winners of the cover contest were selected.  Congratulations to Emily Geering and Kristen Klein!   Thanks to everyone who submitted a drawing.

Did you get a really good picture of a school event that would be great for the yearbook?  Please forward pictures to Daniel.Pintek@hask12.org to be used for the yearbook.

Yearbooks will be on sale soon for $16.00.  Orders are due March 28th.  

SPIRIT WEEK!!!!!
Holly’s Snowcoming is next week.  Let’s show our school spirit by participating in the following fun days starting Monday, February 11th:

Monday 

DRESS LIKE A RAINBOW
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Tuesday

PJ DAY
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Wednesday

BEACH DAY
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Thursday

RED & WHITE DAY

Friday
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TEAM SPORT DAY
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ATTENTION KROGER SHOPPERS!
Are you aware that you can designate Rose Pioneer to receive a Community Rewards Donation at absolutely no cost to you?  Go to the Kroger website and sign up our school.  Currently, we have 45 households and hope this number will grow.  The only investment you have in this is the time it will take to sign up.  Kroger bases the donations on Kroger points.  Our organization number is PB616.  If you need help, contact the office.

Rose Pioneer Family Dance
Friday – February 22, 2019

6:00 – 8:00 PM


$5 per person or $20 family maximum admission prepaid before the dance

Photographs will be available for additional charge, paid at the dance

Dress your best and join us for cookies and punch, good music and great fun!

All ages and family members welcome! Each student must be accompanied by an adult, and adults must supervise their children throughout the duration of the dance. The dance is organized by Pioneer Parents and open only to Rose Pioneer Families.  

Please send your completed form (with cash or check payable to Pioneer Parents) to school with your child by February 22. Your names will be placed on a prepaid list –

no tickets will be issued.  Hope to see you there!

♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪♦♫♦♪
Total Number Attending Dance______ x $5.00 = $_________ Maximum amount is $20
LAST NAME OF FAMILY ATTENDING: _____________________________________
Parent(s) __________________________
_______________________________

Child(ren) _________________________
_______________________________


      _________________________
_______________________________
